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Melonie Carson

From: Rockin Wheel <rockinwheel@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 3:48 PM
To: Clerk
Subject: RockinWheel noise bylaw - July 26tg

Good afternoon, I must start by apologizing for the confusion. I made a mistake on my noise by law exemption 
request form. It’s been a few years since I have put on an outdoor show! 
When I originally filled out the form I had requested 11, but meant 11:30. 
I spoke with Melanie today  and she advised me to send an email to counsel in regards to this matter.  
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
Please let me know if you need anything further from me 
 
Regards,  
 
 
Ken Allore 
President Rockin Wheel 
23134 Tobacco RD.  
Mount Brydges ON 
N0L 1W0 

 
rockinwheel@gmail.com 
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